Chicago Parent Meeting Reminders

· Have paperwork returned by Friday, January 18
· We will draw chaperone names from this group of returned paperwork Friday.
· Have donations made by February 8.  You are welcome to drop off payments to the school office at your convenience if you don’t want to send with your child.
· If the total looks different, please remember the cost has increased from last year.
· February 15 will be a regular school time arrival, but your child’s bag needs to be delivered then or the school day before, again at your convenience during the school day. 
· Your child will need a disposable lunch for February 15.  This can be ordered as a hot lunch the week before.
· Dinner is also up to you and your child:  packed or purchased.
· An evening snack and breakfast the next day is provided.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Approximate return time to New Groningen is between 11:00 and 12:30 p.m. on Saturday.  Be part of the phone tree is you’d like a call with a more accurate arrival.
· Please contact your child’s teacher or Mrs. Poll with any questions or concerns.  This is a wonderful opportunity for your kids!
